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Ms Stephanie Ballango
Director
Consultant to Infrastructure NSW
PO Box R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

Email: sballango@savills.com.au

05/08/2020

Dear Ms Ballango 

Redevelopment of Sydney Football Stadium – Stage 2 (SSD 9835)
 Submission of Revised CEMP and Sub-plans 

I refer to your submission dated 3 August 2020 submitting the revised CEMP and sub-plans to the
Planning Secretary in accordance with condition A55 of SSD 9835.  

I note that the revised CEMP and sub-plans have been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have
been identified. 

I also note that the revised CEMP and sub-plans have incorporated recommendations made by the site
auditor and will be submitted to the Certifying Authority for approval under conditions B22, B24, B25 and
B26 of SSD 9835. The submission of the revised CEMP and sub-plans to the Department is for
information only. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed who can be contacted at 9274
6534/ or email shiraz.ahmed@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader
Infrastructure Management
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